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You are cordially invited to celebrate with MOKA, co-hosted with the Muskegon Lakeshore Chamber, the grand opening of our newest residence!

HARBOR PINES HOME GRAND OPENING

6459 HARBOR PINES LANE, NORTON SHORES, MI 49444

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2015

3:00 P.M. TO 6:00 P.M.

*DUE TO LIMITED PARKING AT THE HOME, SHUTTLE SERVICE WILL BE PROVIDED TO OUR GUESTS - SEE BELOW

Please join us for a tour of the newly built Harbor Pines Home. This residence will be the new home for six developmentally disabled men moving from an existing home. A short program with a ribbon cutting will begin at 5:00 p.m.

*Due to limited parking in the neighborhood, the Teen Challenge

International has graciously offered their parking lot located at 440 E.

Pontaluna Road, Muskegon, MI 49444 for MOKA to shuttle all guests to our Harbor Pines Home.

Please RSVP to Delores Crosby, Executive Assistant at dcrosby@moka.org or by calling (800) 644-2434, Ext. 631 by Wednesday, December 9, 2015.

www.moka.org

